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ESTIMATING WACC IN TELECOMMUNICATION SECTOR 
 
 
The XXV Meeting of the Permanent Consultative Committee I: Telecommunications/Information and 
Communication Technologies (PCC.I), 
 
DECIDES: 
 
To instruct the CITEL Secretariat to distribute among the administrations document CCP.I-TIC/doc. 
3320/14 and to encourage the administrations to send its experiences regarding Capital Costs estimation  
methodologies (such as WACC or others) to Ms. Priscila Honório Evangelista (priscila@anatel.gov.br) 
from the administration of Brazil not later than February 5th, 2015 in order to consolidate the information 
and to prepare a report to be discussed at the XXVI PCC.I meeting. 
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